
  

 
 

  

 
 

Memo 
 
To:        Ingleby Greenhow Parish report 
 
From:          PCSO4829 Pete Lewis 
 
Date:         12th March 2017 – 8th May 2017 
 
Subject:        Report for Parish Council Meeting on the 9th May 2017 
                    
Over the afore mentioned period the following incidents have been reported to police 
:  
 
ASB  
 
 
Auto Crime 
 
12th March – As a result of off road vehicle offence patrols a Motorcycle was seized 
as suspect stolen near Bankfoot farm – Case is still continuing. 
 
Burglaries 
 
11th April approx. 2310hrs Report from Whitley Farm of an outhouse burglary at an 
isolated location around Stone Stoup. Nothing appeared to be stolen partly due to the 
premises having security fitted in the form of sensor locks which alert the owner 
when they are tampered with. Officers attended but no persons found – Enqs 
continue. 
 
Criminal Damage 
 

We have had no reports this month 
 
Thefts  
 
12th March Approx 1640hrs A report from a passer by at Ingleby Manor area of a 
vehicle which appeared to have been damaged or broken into. Side window 
smashed. The Registered keeper was located who confirmed the break and a laptop 
stolen – Enqs continue. 
 

Suspicious Activity 
 
We have had no reports this month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
OTHER BUSINESS –  
 
Dot Peen Marking 
 
North Yorkshire Police have now got the resource to mark equipment and all kinds of 
personal items for security. 
 
This equipment is called Dot Peen and we are trying to organise marking days at 
least once a month in varying locations throughout the Stokesley area. 
 
To date we have had two marking days which has seen a number of members of the 
community attend and have cycles, garden equipment, Horse tack (incl leather items) 
tools etc being marked. 
 
Our next marking day is on Saturday 10th June at Millbry Hill store Car Park, 
Stokesley. Please come along with your equipment if you are interested. 
 
We are always looking for suitable venues to assist the community with this resource. 
If you have any ideas for suitable venues? Please contact us. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Stokesley Safer Neighbourhood Team 
Telephone: 101 (select option 2 and ask for Stokesley Police Station)  
Email: StokesleySNA@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk  
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